
 

Friday 20th December 2024 

What a busy, exciting week we have had – I can’t believe we’re here at the 

end of term already and that this is my last newsletter to you all! 

In phonics this week the children have been reviewing all the Phase 2 

phonemes and the Tricky Words we have learnt and they have practised 

segmenting sounds to spell words.  They have all done some lovely writing to 

Santa too – some of which is being sent back to the North Pole with our 

cheeky elf, Eddie! 

The children met Miss Dale this week and are looking forward to her being 

their new teacher.  She has really enjoyed getting to know them and it has 

been great for Miss Dale and I to spend time with the children together, to 

ensure a smooth transition for the new year. We have had a week full of 

parties, treats, Christmas activities, yummy food, games, dancing and 

singing!  It has been great to be able to spend my last week with the children 

having such a fun time.  It has been a pleasure getting to know the children 

over the last few months, and I’ll be very sad to leave such a fantastic 

bunch, but I know they’ll be in very safe hands with Miss Dale! 

I would just like to say a big thank you, on behalf of Mrs Mitchell and 

myself, for the lovely gifts we have received from you and your children – you 

really are very kind and it is very much appreciated!   

I would also like to say thank you for all of your donations to the Hygiene 

Bank through the Reverse Advent Calendar – they will all be delivered to the 

charity today and I know everything will be gratefully received. 

I hope you all have the most magical Christmas and New Year!  The children 

truly deserve a break as they have worked so hard this term, making great 

progress in their learning.  I wish them, and all of you, the very best! 

 

Mrs McKiernan 



                                         

 

       

 

Our Christmas Party 



                               

 

              

                

 

Our Christmas Lunch 

Our Pyjama Day Treat 



                                                          

 

                                                     

 

 

            

 

              

 

Our Reverse Advent Calendar 

Making Christingles with Year 6 



 

     

                            

                    

 

 


